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27" June 2006

To Whom It May Concern,

I am delighted to write a letter of support for Lyrebird Media’s application to seek funding for
the production of the film “Liquid Light-the power of water”.

Lyrebird Media is based in the City of Maroondah, and its Producers/Directors, Maireid
Sullivan and Ben Kettlewell are award winning filmmakers, composers, and virtuoso recording
and performing artists, as well as internationally published writers.

The documentary film ““ Liquid Light”-the power of water highlights to people across the
globe the need to conserve our most precious resource, water, utilising arts as a medium.

Maroondah City Council actively plays a role in water conservation and is a member of the
International Council for Local Environment. Council is also in the process of implementing a
Corporate Water Conservation Strategy and assists the local community with water
conservation issues.

On behalf of Maroondah City Council I wish Lyrebird Media all the best in their endeavours to
obtain funding the production of the film “Liquid Light-the power of water”.

Yours Sincerely,

A Gkt

Helen Croxford
Director Community and Leisure Services
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